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	Dear families,

Thank you for your support and positive comments shared regarding the incident yesterday and the irresponsible journalism that followed. I do hope that the letter sent home reassured you that our procedures for dealing with serious events are well planned and would always be initiated immediately in the event of an emergency. I will discuss this further during the Parent Forum Meeting next week.

I would like to thank all the members of the PTA and additional helpers including staff, who organised and supported the very well attended Disco’s last Friday. These events could not be done without a lot of hard work and we are very grateful. This leads us on to the Christmas Fair which will be held in school on Friday 8th December at 3.30pm. This is a wonderful event with many great stalls and games for the children to enjoy. Please do offer your help if you are able to and come along to support. We have altered the lay out to ensure the bottle neck between the halls is eased and request that no prams are brought in for the event. Many thanks.

                                                                                     Rachel Hughes 

School Communication Team - On Monday the team introduced our suggestion box.  It is a chance for children to share their ideas and for all their voices to be heard.  Indie Lannie and Daisy Mason introduced the idea and all the pupils approved.  Ethan, Sophia, and Arthur will be responsible for emptying the box on a regular basis.
                         Orla Leech and Lucy Joels-Peay
Earrings – If your child wears earrings to school please ensure they are removed on the days they have PE.
Christmas Dinner Friday 15th December – If your child is having a Christmas meal please return your slip by Friday 8th December at the latest.

	Housepoint winners this week are Greyfriars with 1028 points.  The totals so far are:
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7125


	Attendance

Our overall attendance is 97%
Please see below the attendance for this week.
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Well done to 3SB for the highest attendance this week.

	After School Activities
PLEASE NOTE WITH THE EXCEPTION OF FOREST SCHOOL ALL STAFF RUN CLUBS HAVE NOW FINISHED.


	Year 1

Thank you to everyone who supported our vehicle making activity this morning.  We had a wonderful time making some great creations.

	Year 3

On Thursday Year 3 had a fantastic Outdoor Stone Age day.  The children built a stone age shelter, toasted marshmallows and painted cave art.  The children behaved impeccably and were a credit the school. 

	SPORT

Football – On Tuesday our boy’s football team played their first game of the year.  Despite a good effort in the first half we were unlucky to be 2-0 down and were unable to improve against a strong St Barnabas team eventually losing 4-0.

On Thursday we played a league and cup double header against Oasis.  A fabulous performance saw us win 7-2, progressing to the next round of the cup and picking up league points.  The whole team were superb and a credit to the school.  Charlie Lannie scored 4 goals with Ben Badham (2) and Jack Plaskitt (1) scoring the other goals.
Please note Wednesday 29th November will be the last swim until Wednesday 17th January.

	PTA
 100 Club – Please return your application to the office as soon as possible.  Thank you.
Friday 1st December will be a non-uniform day: in exchange please bring in chocolate or a bottle for the Christmas Fayre Tombola.  Thank you


